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September 26, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Jenton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

SCHEDULE FOR RESPONSES TO IE BULLETINS
AND NUREG-0578 REQUIREMENTS

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

During the last several months we have received a nunter of bulletins
from the Office of Inspection and Enforcement which require :dstantial review
and analysis on the part of the licensee. We have also recently received your
September 13, 1979 letter requesting our comitment to comply with the recomen-
dations of NUREG-0578 within 30 days. We are presently reviewing our current
efforts in response to these regulatory requirements and would appreciate the
opportunity to discuss with you our schedule for responding to these several
regulacory requirements. We would like to schedule such a meeting at your
earliest convenience and will contact the NRC Project Manager for Point Beach
to arrange a convenient date

Very truly yours ,
A -

-

hW .

Sol Burstein E cutive Vice President

Copy to: Mr. J. G. Keppler, Director
.

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
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